
From: Shealy, Boyd <bshealy@ohr.sc.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 11/6/2014 8:37:19 AM
Subject: Executive Assistant

Attachments: Executive Assistant I_November 6, 2014.doc

Tony, I tweaked the PD for the Executive Assistant slightly. Are you ok with me positing this position? Who would need to 
be involved with interviewing for this position? Just let me know your thoughts. Thank you.

Boyd
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